Agenda Item: 2.2 Prepared by: Mark Majek

Date: October 2010

Continuing Education

Regular monthly audits are performed on licensed nurses to ensure compliance with the Board's continuing education requirements. In Fiscal Year 2007, the Board began auditing for continuing education compliance prior to allowing nurses to renew their licenses. Those who do not meet the Board's requirements or fail to respond to the audit cannot renew their license. Compliance rates are indicated below:

RN Compliance Data

Month/Year	# Audited	# Compliant	# Non-Compliant	Compliance Rate
06/2010	80	76	4	95.0%
07/2010	182	174	8	95.6%
08/2010	196	178	18	90.8%

LVN Compliance Data

Month/Year	# Audited	# Compliant	# Non-Compliant	Compliance Rate
06/2010	28	24	4	85.7%
07/2010	69	60	9	87.0%
08/2010	74	66	8	89.2%

Reason for Non-Compliance = Non-Compliant, Not Responding, Deceased, Inactive, MSR Invalid, Retired, or Revoked